
 

 

License Committee Meeting 
November 18, 2021 

 

The License Committee met on Thursday, November 18, 2021 from 9:00 AM – 10:14 AM in the Council 
Chamber of City Hall at 75 N. Bonson Street Plattville, WI.  
 
Members Present: Eileen Nickels, and Barbara Daus. 
Members Excused: Isaac Shanley 
Others Staff Present: City Clerk Candace Klaas, Administration Director Nicola Maurer, Building Inspector 
Ric Riniker, Community Development Director Joe Carroll, City Manager Adam Ruechel, and Chief of Police 
Doug McKinley. 
 
Approval of October 14, 2021 Meeting Minutes: 
Motion by Daus, second by Nickels to approve October 14, 2021 License Committee meeting minutes as 
presented.  Motion carried. 
 
Kennel License Renewal – Applicant Dan Winch: 
Applicant Dan Winch appeared before the License Committee to request an additional year of a private license. It 
was determined that the applicant needed to apply for a business kennel license versus a private kennel license as 
he is running a business with boarding dogs and produce puppies for a profit. The applicant is to follow up with 
Community Development Direct Joe Carroll to apply for a Conditional Use Permit in addition to updating his 
application to apply for a business kennel license verses a private kennel license. The applicant will appear back 
before the License Committee at the next scheduled meeting to review a business kennel license application.  
 
Police Dept. Monthly License Holder Contacts –  
Chief McKinley presented the report of police contacts for the month at various establishements.  
 
Adjournment – Motion by Daus, second by Nickels to adjourn at 10:14 AM. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
Candace Klaas, City Clerk 


